
The Board of Assessment Review meets to process requests for review that are filed each year in 

response to property tax assessments and is charged with guaranteeing property owners' rights to fair 

and impartial decisions regarding property assessments. This is a 5 year term. There is a one-day training 

requirement and members meet 3 times per year.  Members receive an annual stipend of $200.  

Interested individuals should send a letter of interest to Town Clerk Brooks at New Baltimore Town Hall.  

Letters must be received by October 3, 2013. 


